



Your Local Team

Police Sergeant Amy Rowland Police Constable Grant Seager Police Constable Bruce Sibbett **PCSO Zizie Tahir**

PCSO Brian Campbell

Ward Priorities

Tackling robbery and phone snatching around the ward Reduce speeding vehicles Anti-social behaviour Tackling shoplifting

Welcome to the July edition of Goose Green newsletter. We hope everyone is safe, well and enjoying the summer.

The team have been busy this month, as well as doing targeted patrol around the hotspot areas for mobile phone snatching and shoplifting, we also held mobile phone tagging and bike marking events on 2 separate occasions. We have been invited to Charter East Summer Fair where we engaged with the students and teachers as well as carrying out mobile and phone marking.

Officers have also been going door to door to sign residents up to METENGAGE. So far, the responds from the residents are very positive. We will continue doing this until we covered most of the streets and roads on the ward.

On 24th July we had our ward panel meeting where 16 people turned up despite of the rain, various issues and concerns were discussed. The next ward panel meeting will be on 18th September.

The team will carry out speed checks around the ward soon as we have received complaints from residents about speeding vehicles.

Contact us



goosegreen .snt@met.police.uk



Emergency: 999

Non -Urgent: 101



@MPSmet.police.uk



